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RE: Safe Drill Depths
From: Oscar Sendin Henderson <Oscar.SendinHenderson@cleanaway.com.au>
Sent: Wed, Nov 11, 2020 at 10:58 am
To: russellclarke@runenergy.com, Kate Sims
Cc: Alaa Abou-Antoun

image002.png (13.9 KB)

Hi Russ,
 
Drill depth changes approved.
 
Kind regards,
 
Oscar Sendin Henderson 
Engineer
Level 4, 441 St Kilda Road, Melbourne VIC 3004 Australia 
Mob: +61 406 527 140    
E: oscar.sendinhenderson@cleanaway.com.au | www.cleanaway.com.au 

Please consider the environment before prin�ng this email.
 
From: russellclarke@runenergy.com <russellclarke@runenergy.com> 

 Sent: Wednesday, 11 November 2020 7:29 AM
 To: Kate Sims <Kate.Sims@cleanaway.com.au>
 Cc: Oscar Sendin Henderson <Oscar.SendinHenderson@cleanaway.com.au>; Alaa Abou-Antoun <Alaa.Abou-

Antoun@cleanaway.com.au>
 Subject: Safe Drill Depths

 
Kate

Please find final drill depths for approval the changes are

4A - 0019 re surveyed and depth now 9.9m
4A - 021 resurveyed and depth now 10.5m

Once reviewed can you send your approval please
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Thanks

Russell Clarke

General Manager - Gas & Construction Services
199C Osbourne Avenue
Clayton VIC 3168
Mobile: +61 (0) 418 810 049
Office: +61 (0)3 9538 6208


